

UNIVERSITY OF BALOCHISTAN, QUETTA

Graduate Studies Office

Phone: 9211785 Fax: 9211277

No. 612/Reg:/GSO/2025

Dated: <u>22-07-2025</u>

The Treasurer

University of Balochistan, Quetta

Subject: Request for Publication of Addendum to Fall 2025 Admission Advertisement – MPhil &

Dear Sir.

It is to inform you that the advertisement for admission in MPhil and PhD programs for Fall 2025 session at the University of Balochistan, Quetta, was earlier published in leading newspapers. However, three disciplines were inadvertently omitted from the initial advertisement.

With the kind approval of the Worthy Vice Chancellor, an addendum has now been prepared to incorporate the omitted disciplines.

YEE are therefore requested to kindly arrange for the publication of the attached addendum in the same newspapers where the initial advertisement was published.

The cooperation of your office in ensuring timely publication will be highly appreciated.

Enclosure: Addendum for Publication

(**Dr. Qaiser Iqbal**) Chairperson, Graduate Studies University of Balochistan Quetta

C manny

SARIAB ROAD QUETTA, PAKISTAN P.O BOX: 87300, Telephone: +92-81-9211785, Intercom:1223 (Email: gso@um.uob.edu.pk / gso@uob.edu.pk website: www.uob.edu.pk/gso/index.htm)

Attached Addendum Draft for Newspaper

ADDENDUM

With reference to the University of Balochistan's earlier advertisement regarding Admissions in MS/MPhil & PhD Programs – Fall 2025, the following departments have also been included for admissions:

- Nutrition & Toxicology, CASVAB PhD
- Physiology, CASVAB MPhil & PhD
- Disaster Management & Development Studies PhD

All other terms and conditions, including the last date for submission of applications (31st July 2025), test dates, and schedule, shall remain the same.

Registrar,

University of Balochistan, Quetta

Website: www.uob.edu.pk